
VILLAGE OF TIMBERCREEK CANYON 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF TAX RATE ADOPTION 

2023-2024 FISCAL YEAR 
 

The Village of Timbercreek Canyon, Texas will hold a meeting of the Board of Aldermen at 6:00 p.m. on 
September 25th, 2023 at the Village Gatehouse, 101 N. Timbercreek Dr., Amarillo, TX to consider 

adopting a proposed tax rate for tax year 2024 that begins on October 1, 2023, and ends September 30, 
2024.   

 
The proposed tax rate is 0.1825 cents per $100.00 of value. 

 
The proposed tax rate would increase total taxes in the Village of Timbercreek Canyon, Texas by 5.8%. 

 


